

3 December 2013

Ms Natalie James Fair Work Ombudsman GPO Box 9887 Melbourne VIC 3001

Dear Natalie

Thank you for your letter of 18 November 2013 following discussions between our staff.

I am satisfied that the principles reflected in your letter adequately set out the basis for the mutual exchange of work.

I understand that any necessary referral mechanisms and contact staff have already been discussed and I look forward to concluding this matter to fully effect the government's policy intentions.

Yours sincerely

Nigel Hadgkiss
Director
Fair Work Building & Construction

